
[image: image2.png]association of
personal injury
lawyers




MEMO
	To:


	All members

	

	From:
	Grant Evatt
	

	Date:
	9 July 2010
	

	
	
	

	Subject:
	Military Special Interest Group
	


_____________________________________________________________________
Dear members of the special interest group
 

Since our meeting at the beginning of June at the House of Lords, I have been in correspondence with the Ministry of Defence regarding the important issue of abatement of damages in civil claim.
 

One of their policy officers has been looking at abatement and they expect to have a policy statement available on this in the next few weeks, which they shall forward to me once agreed.
 

I shall arrange for its distribution.
 

Yours, 
Grant Evatt 
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